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Sheppard, Terri

From: Guillermo Rodriguez <4pcofl@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 1:18 PM
To: Lopez, Manuel; wholly@pattonre.com; Sheppard, Terri
Subject: Re: PERMIT  # PAFF-21-11-0010 - 4403 San Amaro Drive - On Hold/Hearing 1/15

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do not trust. 
 
Terri, 
 
Below is the email I mentioned that was sent to Mr. Manny Lopez.   
 
Prior to sending this email, I visited the permit counter on 2 occasions to inquire about having my 
license/company disassociated from the permit.  I was told that until the owner selects a new 
contractor or decides to continue as Owner/Builder, there was no paperwork to be submit.  It was 
my understanding that the owner was to have a meeting with .r. Lopez and resolve this.  I then sent 
the email (and left a voicemail) to Mr. Lopez as mentioned. 
 
Please let me know if there is something I need to do since we are no longer associated with this 
project. 
 
 
Thank you! 
Guillermo Rodriguez 

4 Point Construction of Florida 
2332 Galiano St 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
https://protect.checkpoint.com/v2/r01/___www.4PCOFL.com___.YzJ1Om5yb2RyaWd1ZXozY29yY
WxnYWJsZXNjb206YzpvOjE1YTQyZTY0YWNiM2EzZGY0NzE4M2NmYjVkODlkZmZkOjc6NWZhYzpjNjl
iZjFjZDliZmNlYjllZmZhOGYwMWI4M2IwOGJiMjIzNDA4NDkyNTI0NmJkZjhmZDFlYTdiYjg5YjA4MDQy
OnQ6RjpG 
305-986-0028 
 

From: 4pcofl@gmail.com <4pcofl@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 7:25:08 AM 
To: MLopez@CoralGables.com <MLopez@CoralGables.com>; wholly@pattonre.com 
<wholly@pattonre.com> 
Subject: PERMIT  # PAFF-21-11-0010 - 4403 San Amaro Drive - On Hold 
 
Good morning Mr. Lopez, 
  
It is my understanding that Mr. William Holly, owner of 4403 San Amaro Drive, will be meeting with you to 
review the status of construction under permit PAFF-21-11-0010. 
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Mr. Holly and I have amicably agreed to him continuing the project without our participation.  Therefore, 
once a new contractor or owner/builder application has been submitted please send us some notification.  If 
you have any questions feel free to contact me. 
  
Sincerely, 
Guillermo Rodriguez 
  

 
4 Point Construction of Florida 
2332 Galiano St 
Coral Gables, FL  33134 
  
305-986-0028 cell 
www.4PCOFL.com 
  
  
 


